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Q: Sir, may Russian sub daw na nakita sa West Philippine Sea. 
 
PRESIDENT MARCOS: Yes. 
 
Q: Sir, your comments lang, the Russian submarine has entered…? 
 
PRESIDENT MARCOS: No, no. We’ll let the military discuss it with you. But I don’t think it is a 
subject that we should… Let’s just wish Merry Christmas to all of these people. 
 
Q: But sir, how concerning is that na mayroong Russian submarine? 
 
PRESIDENT MARCOS: All of that is very concerning. Any intrusion into the West Philippine 
Sea, of our EEZ, of our baselines is very worrisome. So, yes, it’s just another one. 
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